
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 16, 2015 
 

Item 27, Report No. 31, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on September 16, 2015. 
 
 
 
27 NEW BUSINESS- REQUEST FOR A REPORT 
 ON THE STATUS OF 5550 LANGSTAFF ROAD:  
 REMEDIATION AND DEVELOPMENT OF INFILL SITE 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends:  
 
1) That a report be provided to the Committee of the Whole meeting of October 7, 2015, on 

the status of 5550 Langstaff Road. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Iafrate. 
 
 


